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Miss Barton
REDEVELOPMENT OF THE RBLOOD PRODUCTS LABORATCRY, ELSTREE
I refer to Mr Finsberg's minutes to Sir Xenneth of
20 October.
My advice is that there should be a representzative
of Works Group on the Project Steering Group. Ve
have had bitter experience of being brougnt in to
sort out problems on some of the major schemes which
have been suvject to Deparimental oversight, e.g. Clare
Hall, which might have teen avoided by carly invelvemnent.
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